
You may be aware that the St George Motor Boat Club has submitted a DA
to Georges River Council with plans to expand the club. Whilst the
Kogarah Bay Progress Association supports the club being refurbished and
modernised, the Association Members feel a number of details are cause
for concern, the main ones being the proposed two-storey carpark and the
marina expansion.

An unsightly carpark will block the stunning view of the bay for residents,
but also for visitors; people who walk, jog and walk their dogs in the area. 

We know that parking is a problem for many of you but the proposed
carpark will only provide an additional 69 spaces.

So that the stunning vista can be preserved for all to enjoy, we urge you
to write to Georges River Council asking for the DA not to be approved
and to insist that other parking options are explored, including an
underground carpark.

To read about the issue, read our submission and download a Word
template to help you write your own letter to Council, please scan the QR
code or visit:

kogarahbayprogress.org.au/st-george-motor-boat-club

Submissions must be received by 5pm on Wednesday 6 December
and should be sent to: mail@georgesriver.nsw.gov.au.

Let us work together to ensure the spectacular views remain accessible to
all and for many years to come. 

Thank you to the residents who brought this to our attention.

Yours sincerely,

Join Us
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Progress
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Where: 
Kogarah Hub
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ST GEORGE MOTOR BOAT CLUB
2 Wellington Street, Sans Souci: DA2023/0478

Jeff Powys - Kogarah Bay Progress Association President

Send a submission to
Georges River Council by
6/12 to stop an unsightly
two-storey carpark from

being built here!

https://kogarahbayprogress.org.au/st-george-motor-boat-club
mailto:kogarahbayprogress@gmail.com
mailto:kogarahbayprogress@gmail.com
https://kogarahbayprogress.org.au/
https://kogarahbayprogress.org.au/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/kogarahbayprogress/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/kogarahbayprogress/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/kogarahbayprogress
https://www.facebook.com/groups/kogarahbayprogress
https://kogarahbayprogress.org.au/

